
From: 
Sent: Saturday, May 01, 2010 2:37 PM 
To: extended_missing_parts 
Subject: " twenty-four month provisional app ' 

Hello , 

The idea for a change in the provisional patent from 12 month to a 24 month provisional 

application would be ... 

a good idea for all inventors that would need more time to workout there ideas or idea 

...... new ideas do help 

the U.S.A. and the world .... so more time would be a good change in this application . 


thank you uspto 
and senior legal advisor 

Eugenia A . Jones 


